Kindergarten Note: October 21, 2014	

Thanks to everyone who helped make our Harvest Festival a great success last Friday! 
This week we are finishing our Letter Book “a”.  We are also working on ordering the numbers 1-10 and finding missing numbers—they are doing great on this.  
Tomorrow is library day—remember to have your child bring his/her book to our classroom.  Also, if you want your child to have Hot Lunch this Thursday, the money and form are due tomorrow (Wednesday).  
You will find 2 forms in your child’s folder:
	Permission slip for our field trip to Kay Bell’s farm.  Please remember to bring a sack lunch, car seat and “OLD” shoes—there may be mud!  It’s a long day.  We leave at 9am and are back at school by 3pm!
Also, there is a form for our Thanksgiving Lunch which will be held on the Thursday (November 20, 2014) before our Thanksgiving break.  Please return this by next Tuesday the 29th so that we can plan what we need….
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